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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are excited to present your child with the opportunity to attend a free open rehearsal for the Rochester Philharmonic Orchestra on Friday, May 27th, 2016. Students will watch the orchestra prepare for the “Night at the Cotton Club II” concerts that weekend. The field trip will take place from approximately 9:00am-11:30am that Friday. 

We hope that this experience allows your student to witness what goes into a professional musical event, and gives them a deeper appreciation for the Rochester professional music scene. As we strive to build the music program at Edison, we are looking for opportunities to expose students to as much music as possible. This free event allows us to demonstrate one of the many careers in the music field. 

In order for your child to attend this event, please complete the attached Field Trip Consent Form and return it no later than Friday, May 20th. We will need to submit a final number to the Orchestra, as seating is limited. Students will be expected to adhere to all school policies while on the trip, and make up any missed work for the classes not attended that day. If you have any questions regarding this field trip, or the music department in general, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,


Oliver Smith							Ben Lineman
585-324-9770 x2702						585-324-9770 x2712
Oliver.smith@rcsdk12.org					Benjamin.lineman@rcsdk12.org

						
image1.jpg




